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WEEK 3 
 
 

As always it has been a busy week at the Academy, hasn’t the weather   
been changeable too?! The seasons seem to be merging nowadays! One  
thing that hasn’t changed this week and won’t for the remainder of the 
Academic Year is our expectations around inform and equipment. These 
things are a really important part of school life at Joseph Leckie Academy 
to ensure, we are fully prepared for the school day and ready to learn. 
 
Please remember uniform and equipment checks will be taking place in  
form time, alongside the usual form time activities! This includes your 
lanyard and ID Badge!  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 
 

Did you see the House bulletin this week? This week has seen the start of some of 
extra-curricular offerings and it’s good to see some of our students being so active! If 
you are unsure of the extra-curricular timetable, please see your Form Tutor or Head 
of House!  Keep your eyes peeled for more information! We actually have some new 
Heads of House to introduce you to this year, look out for them in assemblies soon!  
 

 
 
 

CLASS CHARTS  
 

We have had another really positive week in school with lots of positive 
behaviour points dished out! A huge round of applause to 7NA who have 
earned the title Form of the Week with a huge 602 points!  Year 7 also take 
the crown for Year Group of the week – start as you mean to go on Year 7! 
Perseus are currently still out in front for positive behaviour but it really is a 
close call!! Keep going Orion, Zodiac and Hercules!  
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OPEN EVENING 
 

 
 
I bet it doesn’t seem that long ago for our Year 7 Parents, since you were joining us for our Open Events 
last year! Now, the students are here and settling in really well! Where does the time go!? We are really 
looking forward to opening our doors to welcome potential Year 6s for September 2024.  
 
If you have a child in Year 6, please book your place at one of Open Events next week via our website 
www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk. We look forward to seeing you soon!                                                  

                           
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
We’ve been talking to students this week about democracy this week which 
has tied in perfectly with our Academy Council elections which took place this 
week and once again we’re looking like having well over 150 representing the 
council, made up of form representatives, House Captains, sixth form 
leadership and well-being ambassadors. 
  
We’ve also appointed our Sixth Form Head Boy and Girl this week to head up 
the student leadership team. Congratulations to Harshdeep and Vinan on 
their appointment. They will now begin the development of the sixth form leadership team with the other applicants 
for Head Boy and Girl who will each lead on a different value each.  
 

 
Head of House will be taking assemblies next week – I’m sure they will have lots of 
exciting ways to share with students of how to contribute towards their House 
points! Remember it is a close call at this stage and every point you can earn for 
your house, will count to the end of the academic year, when our final winners will 
be announced!  
 

 
Enjoy your weekend and see you Monday for another busy week! 

 

 

http://www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/

